
 
Ronald McDonald Houses provide free accommodation for families who 

have sick children in Hospital. Since opening the Brighton House in 1997 we 
have supported over 2000 families from all over the UK and Europe!  

 
We are an independent Charity and McDonald’s charity of choice. 

McDonald’s support the main charity by donating the money from their 
collection boxes to fund new building projects in the UK. We are not part of 

the NHS or Trevor Mann Baby Unit so receive no direct funding from 
government bodies. 

 

It costs us £25 a night to house a family and we must raise £230,000 
a year to meet our running costs. We therefore need on-going financial 
support in order to continue to provide free accommodation and keep 

families together when their child is in hospital. 
 

Please help us raise funds by donating your voices to our cause and help us 
keep more families together this Christmas.  

 
 

 
  

Mia was born at 24 weeks weighing 1lb! We 
spent 153 long days in Brighton hospital and 
another few weeks at another hospital 
before we finally made it home. Mia is 2 
soon and doing great; I have such a happy 
little miracle.  
Ronald McDonald House Brighton was a 
massive help as I would have had to travel 
from Tunbridge Wells to Brighton every day 
to be close to my beautiful little girl who 
was extremely poorly at the time.  I can’t 
thank the Brighton House enough. 


